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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
August 9, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Charlie Parke, Pat Mills and Robert Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
Robert Uccardi – 84 Ann Road

Steve recently received a voice mail from Mr. Uccardi about a replacement tree and will return his call.
Ami Amin – Shadow Hill Drive

Steve spoke with Roger Read.  The tree has been removed and the stump will be removed later.  Steve informed Ms. Amin that she will receive a replacement tree.  When conditions are favorable to relocate the Cleveland Select Callery Pear trees from the Radossich property on North Bridge Drive, Steve and Charlie will move one of those trees to the Amin shade tree easement.
Colm O’Shea – 39 Knob Hill Road

Steve reported that Scott Frech will handle the removal of the dead/diseased tree.

NEW BUSINESS
Thomas Magistro – 147 Flocktown Road
We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated July 12, 2016 regarding two trees for removal.  Steve spoke with Teri Lyons who advised the Department of Public Works will handle their removal.

Marcel Pirtea – The Life Giving Fountain Church – 132 Califon Road

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated July 18, 2016 regarding trees for removal.  Steve spoke with Teri Lyons who advised the Department of Public Works will handle their removal.

Mark Elbaum – 100 Knob Hill Road

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated July 21, 2016 regarding a dead/diseased tree.  Steve spoke with Teri Lyons who advised the Department of Public Works will handle its removal.

Plant Pest Advisory from Rutgers New Jersey Ag Experiment Station

We received a Plant Pest Advisory titled “Answers to Emerald Ash Borer Questions,” dated July 12, 2016, from Richard Buckley of the Rutgers NJ Ag Experiment Station.  This can be found at plant-pest-advisory.rutgers.edu/emerald-ash-borer-faq.  The advisory contains information including the high risk posed to ash trees by the borer, contacting a licensed tree expert for treatment of trees versus their removal, and addressing safety risks posed by affected trees.  Steve asked Andrew Coppola to add the advisory to our website.  This has been done.
NEXT MEETING
The September meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 2016.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
